
 

 
Objection 128 

Hannah Rady 
1 page 

 
 
 



NORTH SYDNEY RESIDENT 

HANNAH RADY 

28 June 2024 

Australian Electoral Commission 

Dear AEC, 

I am contacting in you in response to your announcement of a draft plan to abolish 
the federal seat of North Sydney. Having lived  in Crows Nest for 12 years and 
worked in the business district of North Sydney at McMahon’s Point, it is clear that 
the residential and business perspectives of both these areas do not align with the 
Warringah council they would be absorbed into. 

While Crows Nest is a quickly developing neighbourhood with a strong need for 
public transport and a soon to be open metro station, Warringah council has 
historically opposed major public transport developments and remains hostile to 
large population growth.  

The current federal seat of North Sydney represents a large population in a 
densely populated urban area that is distinct from the LGAs that are intended to 
absorb it.  

I strongly advise that this matter is reconsidered. 

Sincerely yours, 

Hannah Rady
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